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CHRISTMAS GIFT FOR THE  LEOS

WELCOMING CEREMONY FOR THE FIRST VICE
GOVERVOR
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The First Vice governor expressed his
gratitude to the LCMR for welcoming
him and his lion lady in such a grand
manner. The Second Vice governor
addressing the meeting, stated that
he and LCMR have been very close
friends since the past and that they
will continue to maintain that
friendship in the future.

A special feature during the event
was the surprise arrival of Santa
Claus, who distributed gifts to all the
leos. There was also a very high
participation from the lionesses and
everyone sang, danced and had fun.

Christmas Party 2024.12.24 Sanasa Hotel

CHRISTMAS PARTY

The Christmas party was held

in conjunction with the

December 2024 monthly

meeting of the Lions Club of

mulleriyawa Royalty. The

chief guests were the First vice

governor and second vice

gonernor.
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